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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G.W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Procedures Generation Package (PGP)

REFERENCES: (1) Letter dated May 30, 1984
from Knighton (NRC) to Leddick (LP&L)

(2) W3P84-1666 dated June 13, 1984

Dear Sir:o

By your Reference (1) letter you transmittei Staff questions resulting from
review of the Waterford 3 PGP. Those questions identified as fuel load
requirements were resolved by LP&L's Reference (2) response.

,

Resolution to the remaining questions, and resubmittal of the PGP, was
required by June 30, 1984 based upon the expected license condition to
complete the PGP one month prior to exceeding 5% power. Because of
dedication of personnel resources to other arecs (e.g. Fire Protection,
Remote Shutdown Procedure) and the uncertainty in fuel load schedule, LP&L
requests an extension to July 31 for resubmittal of the PGP. This schedule
will more than satisfy the previously mentioned license condition and may
well obviate the need for such a condition.

\

Should you require further information on this natter please feel free to

contact Mike Meisner at (504) 363-8938.

Yours very truly,

K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/MJM/pco [

'kcc: E.L. Blake, W.M. Stevenson, J.T. Collins, D.M. Crutchfield, f
J. Wilson, G.L. Constable, J. Clifford, M. Goodman
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